
 

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Creative 
Activities 
 
To: Deans, Directors, Department Chairs and Administrative Officers 
 
The Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Creative Activities in collaboration with 
various stakeholders have developed UCLA Policy 956: IP Revenue Sharing with Not-
for-Profit Nongovernmental Organizations. In accordance with UCLA Policy 100: 
Administrative Policies and Procedures, this new policy has been placed on the UCLA 
Administrative Policy website for a 30-day public review and comment period. Please 
encourage faculty and staff in your departments to review this new policy and submit 
comments via the webpage by May 7, 2021. 
 
UCLA Policy 956 addresses issues that should be considered before UCLA accepts 
revenue-sharing terms in a Research Support agreement and applies to UCLA researchers, 
Schools, Office of Contracts and Grants Administration (OCGA), and the Technology 
Development Group (TDG). 
 
Should you have any questions about the policy process, please contact Anna Joyce at 
ajoyce@conet.ucla.edu. Thank you for taking the time to review and provide feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
   
Roger Wakimoto  
Vice Chancellor for Research and Creative Activities 
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